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CD 12 Correspondence on Hillel 818- 17729 Plummer Street

From: Hannah Lee

Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 12:49 PM
To: Phillip Bazan

Subject: Hillel 818- 17729 Plummer Street

Hello Phillip,
| hope you are staying well during this time.

Hillel 818 has a plan approval application pending with the department for a relatively modest addition of square footage
to include site security improvements. | believe the applicant has received support from numerous entities and
organizations, including the two adjacent property owners and the Northridge East Neighborhood Council.

Given the straightforward nature of the improvements requested and in light of the outreach conducted, the Council Office
does not object to a waiver of public hearing for this case.

Thank you.

Hannah

Hannah Lee

Chief of Staff

Office of Councilmember John S. Lee
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